
0From: Tiffany Anderson <tiffanyanderson@me.com> 
Date: January 25, 2012 12:03:50 PM PST 
To: Kyle Hansen <Kyle_Hansen@shww.com> 
Subject: Re: Your inquiry 
 
Kyle, 
Thank you for responding to my concerns. I know you have a job to do, but you 
are the coolest and most compassionate attorney I have had the pleasure of 
dealing with. 
 
Thank you , 
 
SIncerely, 
Tiffany Anderson 
 
On Jan 25, 2012, at 10:48 AM, Kyle Hansen <Kyle_Hansen@shww.com> wrote: 
 
Good morning Ms. Anderson: 

  
I am returning your call from the other day. 
I misplaced your cell # and your answering machine appears to 
Not accepting messages. 
 
Mr. Helphrey filed for the Status Conference in response to your letter to Judge McGill. I see the 
following 
Issues that need to be discussed; 
 
1. What medical reports have been and need to be provided to Dr. Tabaddor. 
2. Your complaints regarding Mr. Helphrey’s past correspondence to various doctors. 
3. Your request for a Panel QME in the field of chiropractic care. 

  
The hearing will be similar to the one we had back in October. This is not meant to be a 
contentious hearing. 
My goal is to have you leave the hearing with an understanding of the defendant’s actions as well 
as an agreement 
Of what can and cannot, will and will not be provided to Dr. Tabaddor for your re-evaluation on 
March 27, 2012. 
Since the hearing is exactly 20 days prior to the evaluation I will provide you a proposed letter 
and list of medical reports 
That I would like to send Dr. Tabaddor prior to the conference. That way if you have any issues 
they can be discussed 
Directly with Judge McGill. 

  
I hope this addresses some of your questions. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you 
wish to discuss this matter further. 

  
Kyle Hansen 

  


